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NYS DEC Transition from Valeron to Plain Paper Licenses 

 

The DEC will change the type of paper used for sporting licenses and tags from special license 

stock (Valeron) to plain paper. This will start approximately August 1, 2024. Our office is 

working on the changes necessary to accommodate this. Lifetime licenses will also be printed on 

plain paper and mailed to be received no later than September 1, 2024.  

 

Water and Sewer Payments 

The next quarterly water bill will be coming out August 1, 2024. As a reminder, customers may 

sign up to receive their bill electronically. Sign up here: https://www.boltonpoint.org/ebilling. 

This service is provided and managed by Bolton Point.  There are no additional fees associated 

with receiving a bill electronically.   

2024 Final Assessment Roll  

Our office has received the 2024 Final Assessment Roll and Special District report for Lansing.   

It is available to view online here - 

https://www.tompkinscountyny.gov/files2/assessment/rolls/2024Final/Lansing.pdf  
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